
PARK AND RECREATION COMMITTEE

MEETING OF JANUARY 24, 2018

The Park and Recreation Meeting of the Village of Elwood, January 24, 2018, at 6:30 PM was called to order by Park Committee 

Chairman Lori Jenco.

Present:  Chairman Lori Jenco, Committee Members: Dorothy Cirrencione, Carolyn Kavanaugh, Carin Matichak and Desiree Lehr

Also, Present: Village Administrator Marian Gibson, Village Clerk Julie Friebele, and Event Coordinator Marie Rodgers

Presentation of the Park and Recreation Meeting Minutes of January 24, 2018

A motion was made by Member Carolyn Kavanaugh to approve the Park and Recreation Meeting Minutes of January 24, 2018.   

Member Dorothy Cirrencione seconded the motion. All Park and Recreation Committee Members present voted in favor of the 

motion. The motion carried.

Reports, Communication Process, Upcoming Events & Programs

ARCHER PARK

Tyler Kennelly gave a Disc Golf Presentation and discussed the benefits of having a Disc Golf course in the Village. Mr. Kennelly 

remarked that the course would draw people to Elwood that would patronize the stores and restaurants. Tyler mapped out a 

proposed disc golf course for Archer Park and noted that it would be an intermediate course that people who enjoyed the sport 

would travel a relatively far distance to play in Elwood.

O’CONNOR PARK COOL DOWN EQUIPMENT

Instructional signs are needed for the cool down equipment at O’Connor Park.  We will research companies to make the appropriate

signs for the equipment.

GAGA BALL

The committee is in favor of implementing Gaga Ball as part of the Master Plan Development. The committee will go to Lloyd 

Erickson Park and O’Connor Park on March 28, 2018, to determine their recommendation of best placement of Gaga Ball.

OTHER BUSINESS

The next Park Committee is March 28, 2018, at 6:00 Lloyd Erickson Park.

The Red Carpet Corridor event is on May 5, 2018. Marie Rogers will discuss with the History Club if volunteers are needed and will 

notify the Park Committee.

PUBLIC COMMENTS

No public comments.

ADJOURNMENT

A motion was made by Member Carin Matichak to adjourn the meeting at 8:00 PM. Member Dorothy Cirrencione seconded the 

motion. All Park Committee Members present voted in favor of the motion. The motion carried.

Marie Rodgers, Event Coordinator




